
christina gonzalez


From: christina gonzalez


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 12:57 PM


To: craig.mclean@noaa.gov


Subject: Courage - Dorian's path


Dear Mr. McLean,


I was very happy to read the article in the Washington Post where you clearly state the dangers we


(American public) face when politics color scientific research, studies, forecasts, etc.


Thank you for supporting your Birmingham, AL weather service office. Who would think in this day and age


you would even need to do that. But you have and I am so appreciative of that. You've restored my faith in


NOAA and agency I have always admired. We need more people with your courage, conviction, love of


science and the truth. So I applaud you, sir!


Thank you very much and good luck with your investigation!


Sincerely,


Christina Gonzalez


Albuquerque, NM
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